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Thank you to everyone that brought in their favourite toys and games to share in class. The CSA would also like to say thank you 
for all the wonderful hamper donaƟons received. Raffle Ɵckets will be coming home today for children to try and sell; any stubs 
or money collected should be handed into the school office please. Please note, there is no obligaƟon to sell the raffle Ɵckets, 

just return any unsold Ɵckets to school. There will be lots of prizes up for grabs, with the draw to take place at the evening per-
formance of the NaƟvity. Thank you again for all your support. 

The Christmas Panto is now only a couple of weeks away. We would be grateful if anyone who has not yet completed their con-
sent forms or paid their £5.00 could do so please. This can either be done in cash via the school office or on Scopay electronical-

ly. If you have any comments or queries, please do not to hesitate to contact us.  

Next week, on Thursday 12th December, we have Christmas Jumper Day in school. Children are invited to wear a Christmas 
jumper to school and make a donaƟon to Save the Children. 

Chris Maddox has informed us that digital copies of school photographs have been emailed out to parents this morning. If you 
have any problems please let us know. 

Heather in the kitchen is due to return to school w/c 16th December and will be cooking her delicious Christmas Lunch on 
Wednesday 18th December. We would like to thank you all again for your kind support and understanding in her absence.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

10.12.24 Class 1&N—Forest School 

12.12.24 Christmas Jumper Day  

17.12.24 2pm—Class 1 Nativity 

17.12.24 6pm—Christmas Carol Service 

18.12.24 6pm—Class 1 Nativity 

18.12.24 HeatherÕs Christmas Lunch 

19.12.24 1.30pm—Jiggy Wrigglers           
Nursery Xmas Session 

20.12.24 School Panto Trip—R to Yr 6 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 

06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

Class 1:  Leon and Edward 
 

Class 2: Rose P and Alfie 
 

Class 3: Johnny and Harry G 

 
 

Yesterday, Thursday 5th December, Year 3 
and 4 travelled over to Ludlow to take part 
in the Indoor Cricket Event. Both teams did 

a fabulous job, learning some new skills 
and working together, finishing in 1st and 
2nd place respecƟvely. 
Amazing effort every-

one.  

 
 

Last Friday night we had a wonderful Ɵme at our Wreath 
Making Workshop 
which was a huge 

success. Thank you 
kindly to all of the 
lovely people that 

helped, baked mince 
pies, roasted pork, 
picked up supplies 

and also to Rebecca 
who leads us in the 

right direcƟon of 
building the wreaths  
and finally also to all 
those that aƩended 

the event. 
Thank you all for 

your support! 




